
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Principals Pen 
Parents of Year 6 students, please note that the ESC Graduation Ceremony will 
be held at 9.30am on Thursday 5th December. There is a shared morning tea 
for the graduating students and their families in the staffroom following the 
ceremony so please do plan to stay around for this. 
 
Excitement is building as the classes practise for this year’s Christmas Concert. 
The Christmas Concert will start at 11:30am in the school hall and we would love 
to see as many of you there as possible. We do ask that you do not come into 
the school until 11:15 as there will still be both Primary school and ESC students out playing. If you choose 
to take your child home with you after the concert, please make sure you see the classroom teacher and sign 
them out at the front office.  
 
This year we had another opportunity to celebrate a few of our amazing staff, for the incredible jobs that they 
do, at the WAESPAA Awards night held at the Burswood on Swan. We want to say a huge congratulations 
to Karin Green, Tracy Clarke, Kylee Fallon and Adele Whitehead. Thank you for everything you do for CESC 
and our amazing students.  
 
Beldon ESNN Sports Carnival  
What a wonderful day we all had at Beldon for the ESNN 
sports carnival. Our students represented Creaney ESC 
beautifully, showed fantastic sportsmanship and had an 
absolute blast. Lots of ribbons were pinned to chests and 
seeing their big smiles and happy laughs really made our 
day – go Creaney ESC!! 
 

Important Dates 

 
15 November -  COLOUR RUN!! 
27 November -  ESC Christmas Concert – 11.30am 
28 November -  P & C Meeting – 7.30pm 
5 December -  ESC Year 6 Graduation 9.30am 
12 December -  Last Day of Term 4 
2025 
First day back for Term 1 2025 – Wednesday 5th February 
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Lego League 2024 
Once again, Creaney ESC proudly participated in the 
Annual Lego League competition alongside other 
schools from the ESNN and ESSN networks, 
sponsored by Google. Select students from C-Block 
represented Creaney, showcasing their creativity and 
hard work in Lego builds they had crafted. These 
sessions fostered a collaborative environment where 
students developed important team-building skills. 
This year’s challenge encouraged students to use 
technology to support individuals with special needs in 
exploring their passions. In Mrs Turner’s group, 
students designed an inclusive playground equipped 
with technologies that assist users in accessing and 
enjoying various activities. Meanwhile, Mr Grogan’s group created a model zoo to cater to someone with a 
passion for photography. This build featured a specially designed car to transport a wheelchair user to a ferris 
wheel, providing an elevated view of the entire zoo. 
It was inspiring to watch our students present their builds to peers from other schools and participate in a 
variety of Lego challenges set up around the room. 
We look forward to attending again next 
year! 
  
Mr Grogan  
Teacher  

 
 
 



School Bus Services Reminder  
For Transport Assistance for 2025, application forms must be submitted to SBS via the School Bus 
Services website www.schoolbuses.wa.gov.au before 15th December 2024. Families do not need to 
reapply if there are no changes to their current circumstances or changes to their current school.  
Please note:  

• If your child is changing schools or residential address, a new application is to be submitted. 

• Each child requires their own application for school bus services. 
 
 
P&C Update 
Canteen: 
Opening days - Monday, Thursday and Friday 
 

P&C Meeting: 

Come join us and help raise vital funds for your school. Next meeting: 
Thursday Week 8 - 28th November 
 
Colour Run: 
15th November - 1:45pm  
REGISTER https://www.mycause.com.au/events/2024creaneycolourexplosion 
FUNDRAISE https://www.mycause.com.au/events/2024creaneycolourexplosion 
VOLUNTEER https://signup.com/go/atBOcXg 
 

Year 6 2025 fundraising: 

Come and enjoy an Icy Pole Wednesday lunchtime and Friday after school just outside the Hall.  
 
𝗖𝗢𝗡𝗧𝗔𝗖𝗧 𝗨𝗦:  

Please feel free to drop us a line at pccreaney@gmail.com        

 

 

Key Word Sign 

Our Key Word Signs for this fortnight more colours: Purple, Yellow, Pink, Orange. 

 

Suspicious Activity  
If you notice any suspicious activity on school grounds after school is closed, please contact Security on 9264 

4771 or the Police on 131 444. 
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